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SEC:053/2020-21/SS 
August 28, 2020 
 

Sareesh Koroth  
Chief Manager  
Surveillance 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza 
C-1, Block G, Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Dear Sir, 

 

Re:  Increase in Volume 

 

We are in receipt of your letter bearing Ref. No.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/9932 dated 

28th August 2020 on the captioned subject, sent vide email dated 28th August 2020. 

 

In reply, we would like to clarify that as on date, the Company has made public all 

information that may be considered as price sensitive and there is no 

information/announcement (including impending announcement), which in our 

opinion, may have a bearing on the price/volume behaviour in the scrip. 

 

We trust this clarifies the position. 

 

Thanking you, 

 
Yours truly, 

for Sundaram Finance Limited 

 
P. Viswanathan 
Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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